Press Release

Missionary Sisters of Our Lady of the Holy Rosary celebrate the conclusion of their centenary year with gratitude and hope for the future.
March 7, 2025 (on the eve of International Women’s Day), marked the end of a hugely successful Centenary year of joyful celebration of 100 years of dedicated missionary work of the MSHR to spread the message of God’s love and empower women's lives worldwide.
The centenary celebrations launched in March 2024 opened with a special dedication to our founder, Bishop Joseph Shanahan CSSp and our pioneering sisters whose mission transformed many lives across the world. Following in their footsteps, we are deeply grateful for the support of our benefactors, donors, and funders, which enabled us to continue our missionary enterprise in the thirteen countries where we serve. Since our founding in 1924, we have expanded from Nigeria to eight other African countries, as well as Ireland, the UK, the USA, and Brazil. 
Throughout the centenary year, we engaged in outreach initiatives like tree planting and scholarships for refugees, displaced persons and children with disabilities.  

Our 16th General Chapter, held from July 7th to 28th, of our centenary year, re-energized us as we engaged in discernment and planning for the future. We step into the next century with hope,  We also renew our commitment to God’s mission and continue to respond to the needs of our planet and of the poor. 
We thank you for celebrating this milestone with us and wish to remember those who have since departed. May God grant them eternal rest. Please pray for us for God’s continued guidance.
We invite you to the closing of our centenary year on April 26, 2025, at 3 pm Irish time via Zoom. Please save the date. I will send you the Zoom link closer to the time. I look forward to welcoming you to this historic event. 
With heartfelt appreciation and gratitude,
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Franca Onyibor, MSHR

Congregational Leader

For more information, visit the MSHR Website: http://www.mshr.org. 
                    “Over 100 years of women empowering women”
